

Wasena Elementary School

P: (540) 853-2914 | F: (540) 853-1189 | 1125 Sherwood Avenue SW, Roanoke, VA 24015

Dear Wasena Parents and Guardians,

The end of the school year is quickly approaching, and our Wasena Stars are ready to finish strong. Our students have done remarkable work this year, working through the challenges and showing tremendous growth throughout the school year. We are excited to celebrate all of their hard work at the end of the school year.

Before we wrap up the 2023-2024 school year, our students in grades 3 through 5 will be taking the end of the year Standards of Learning Assessments (SOL tests). The calendar of these assessments is on the back side of this document. Parents and guardians, please help us by ensuring that your child gets a good night's sleep, and a breakfast before their test. Breakfast will also be provided at school. It is imperative that students are at school on time on the day of the test. Please plan to have them here by 8 a.m. as we will start testing first thing in the morning.

The end of the year will bring celebrations for our students. Below is the list of our school events. We would like to invite our parents and guardians to the awards ceremonies if you would like to be present.

May 24th - Wasena Field Day, grade PreK - 5th AND Skate Night

May 31st - Kindergarten Field Day and Lakewood Park Day

May 31st - 5th Grade Taco Lunch Day

June 3rd - 5th Grade Lakewood Park Day

June 4th -

- 8:30 a.m. Pre-K Awards Ceremony (Parents and Guardians are welcome to attend)
- 10 a.m. 1st and 2nd Grade Awards Ceremony (Parents and Guardians are welcome to attend)

June 5th -

- 10 a.m. -3rd and 4th Grade Awards Ceremony (Parents and Guardians are welcome to attend)
- 1 p.m. 5th Grade Promotion Ceremony (Parents and Guardians are welcome to attend)

June 6th —

- 8:30 a.m. Kindergarten Awards Ceremony (Parents and Guardians are welcome to attend)
- 12:30 p.m. Early Dismissal for all students HAPPY SUMMER!

Please look at the SOL calendar attached on the back of this letter, as well as the dates listed above. If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us here at Wasena at 540-853-2914. We appreciate your love and support for our Wasena Community!

Sincerely,

Marina Seal Principal

